
NE District  -  May 7, 2020

Next Open Forum - May 8
Time Change!
Thanks to all who have participated in these conversations in the past several
weeks. The format is set up as a casual conversation with no set agenda. Just
log in to share your experiences in managing library service during this strange
time and share your thoughts about whatever is on your mind this week.

Open Forums are held each Friday for the immediate future. The next one will be May 8. It will be at 9:45 am
this week. Hope that will not be a problem.

Special thanks to everyone using microphones, web cams are adding a nicely personal touch, too! Come as
you are, wherever you are--put the coffee on!

Eunice's Zoom Room

https://pixabay.com/users/Robzor-840419/?amp=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_medium=referral&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=image&utm_campaign=image&utm_content=705768%22%3ERobson+Machado%3C%2Fa%3E+from+%3Ca+href%3D%22https%3A%2F%2Fpixabay.com%2F%3Futm_source%3Dlink-attribution&utm_content=705768%22%3EPixabay
https://zoom.us/j/3194336021?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

